
CITY OF MIAMISBURG 

10 N FIRST STREET, MIAMISBURG, OHIO 

July 20, 2021 

Mayor Collins gave the invocation, after which everyone recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Council met in Regular Session at 6:00 p.m. with the following members present: Mayor 

Collins, Councilmembers Colvin, McCabe, Nestor, Nicholas, Stalder, Thacker, and 

Thompson. 

Motion was made by Colvin, seconded by Thompson to accept the minutes of the Regular 

Session June 15, 2021, as distributed. Motion carried. 

Mayor Collins opened the Citizen Forum and asked anyone present who wished to 

discuss an item not appearing on the agenda to come forward. 

Amber Quillen asked for help regarding her neighbor Kathleen Ingle. Ms. Quillen stated 

that Ms. Ingle has violated the trespass order against her several times. She is constantly 

harassing her and her daughter. Ms. Ingles property is an eye sore and it needs to be 

cleaned up. 

Virginia Shambo voiced her concerns about the neighbors in the 600 hundred block of 

Central. She stated that code enforcement needs to enforce code issues for houses in 

this area. Also, there are several abandoned vehicles that need to be looked at. 

After no one wished to discuss any further items, the Forum was closed. 

Ryan Davis introduced Alison Longworth as the new Recreation & Special Events 

Superintendent. 

Ryan Homsi presented Ordinance 6909, second reading and a public hearing. Mr. Homsi 

stated that the developer is requesting a major change to the preliminary plan for Deer 

Valley. At the Planning Commission meeting on May 24, the Planning Commission 

recommended that Council adopt this ordinance to approve the major change to Deer 

Valley planned residential development and to approve the preliminary development plan 

contained with conditions, that shall be met by the Final Development Plan and Report, 

to be submitted and reviewed for consistency with the Preliminary Development Plan and 

associated conditions at a later date .. A staff report was included in City Council's packet 

with the Planning Commission's full recommendation, including conditions. Mr. Homsi 

also read the full recommendation of the Planning Commission 














